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Dear Parents 

 

The Easter Competition was a great success with many imaginative and creative entries. Well 

done everyone who entered. Mrs Dingley enjoyed judging the entries although it was very hard 

to decide between them!  

 

The winners in each category are: 

Nursery – Alex, Reception – Isla & Emily, KS1 – Lillie-May, LKS2 – Rex and UKS2 – Libby. 

 

Well done to these children for achieving a Merit certificate this week:  

   

YELLOW:  Ethan, Woody, Oscar, Jack   

      

GREEN: Ryelann, Stanley, Amelie, Theo 

 

BLUE: Emily, Ivy, Rocco, Ayva, Eve, Megan 

 

 

Thank you to all those who joined us for our Easter service in church. It was a lovely event. 

 

Well done to all the swimmers in Year 3 and 4. They have all improved their swimming over 

the last 11 weeks and it has been a pleasure to see. Certificates will come out in due course. 

 

Please could ALL children have a water bottle in school. Water is essential for the brain to 

work properly and for hygiene reasons we cannot provide cups to share. Please ensure bottles 

are named with a permanent marker. Thank you. 

 

On the 30th April it is the ‘Bags to School’ collection day. Please have a good turn out over 

Easter and fill up the bags sent home. We really appreciate this easy way to raise funds for the 

school. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely Easter break. I look forward to seeing everyone again after the 

holiday, fresh and ready for the Summer Term which is always a busy one.  

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Connolly 

 

       

 



 
 

 

                                                

 

 

Summer Diary Dates 

 

 
Monday 16 April    INSET day 
 
Tuesday 17 April     Term starts 

 

Friday 27 April    Fitter Futures visit 

 

Monday 7 May     Bank Holiday 

 

Monday 14 – Friday 18 May   SATs week 

 

Monday 28 May -  Friday 1 June  Half Term 

 


